
Future Leaders Week
Every 3rd week in October

Future Leaders Week is a simple way for BNI 
professionals to offer young people aged 15-18 
years career orientation advice within their local 
community.

Every 3rd week of October we invite BNI Chapters 
to engage with a local school to showcase how 
business owners can network and collaborate to 
help each other become more successful. 

Ideally the Weekly Meeting takes place in a 
school, followed by the career orientation sessions 
offered by selected BNI members.

If the chosen school is unable to accommodate a 
full Chapter Meeting, there are two other options 
for participating:

1. The career orientation takes place at a 
 mutually convenient time in the school.

2. The career orientation can take place at 
 any other local young people´s club.

How it works?

 Get excited!
 Tell your Leadership Team about it!
 Leadership Team & Chapter decide to 
 join/ participate.
 Register here: 

https://futureleadersweek.com
   to receive detailed 
                      information on  
                       how to make it a 
                       successful event.
                       
  

 Chapter reaches out to a local school/young
 people’s club – wording suggestions are 
 provided in the information package.
 Weekly Chapter Meeting and/or Career 
 orientation sessions held in the school/club 
 during FLW.
 Leadership Team submit number of members
 and students attending, photos & videos.

Business Voices is the pillar of the BNI Foundation, which focuses on how BNI Members, Directors, and Chapters 
can use their time, talent, knowledge, and experience to help children in the communities in which they live and work.


